


[image: cid:image001.png@01D44A7C.1CF5ADD0]
Addingham 4Becks – Flooding Survey   

The Addingham 4Becks Project (a partnership led by the Yorkshire Dales Rivers Trust, Addingham Parish Council and Addingham Civic Society Environment Group) is carrying out a study to understand better the severe flooding event on Boxing Day 2015 and how it affected householders and businesses throughout the village.

If you experienced flooding directly at your property, whether from becks overtopping their banks, water rising up through the ground, or water flowing down a road or hillslope, or saw the effects of the floods somewhere else in the village, we would be grateful if you could fill in a Flood Questionnaire and send us copies of any photos that were taken on Boxing Day 2015.  

If you have information or pictures relating to any other flooding events, we would very much appreciate receiving those also. 

The data will be collated, mapped and analysed to enable us to assess more expertly what can be done to minimise flood risk in future. Any information provided will be used strictly for the purposes of the study.  
You can fill in the questionnaire online by clicking this link: 
https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/4BecksFloodingSurvey

Paper copies of the flood questionnaire are also available if you prefer.  You can download the questionnaire from the AEG website: www.addinghamenvironmentgroup.org.uk .
If you would like a Beck Steward to drop by with a questionnaire please email: aeg@addingham.info
or call 01943 839792.
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